

October 27, 2021

Dear Clergy and Faithful of the Diocese of Kamloops,

Next weekend, November 6/7, 2021 a second collection will be taken throughout all the Parishes and Missions in the Diocese of Kamloops for local healing and reconciliation initiatives for residential school survivors, their families and communities.

Each Parish and Mission is asked to provide marked envelopes for this initial collection. As mentioned in my letter of October 15, 2021: "With profound humility and gratitude, I appeal to your prayer and generosity once again to support this essential outreach." This is our opportunity to demonstrate in a very practical way our response to the legacy of Residential Schools in solidarity with all dioceses in our country.

Sincerely,

♣ Joseph Phuong Nguyen Bishop of Kamloops

+ Jose phunguyu